
From: Julie Mills  
Sent: 25 October 2023 20:42
To: COUTINHO, Claire C >; TRUSS, Elizabeth

Subject: PROPOSED WISBECH MEGA INCINERATOR NSIP EN010110
 
Dear Minister for Energy Security and Net Zero 
 
I am writing as a nearby resident to the above proposal in the hope that you will understand our
many concerns and use your position to decline permission.
Our small market town really isn't able to cope with current traffic congestion along the A47 and
through traffic from A1101 and A17 over 2 old bridges struggle to manage heavy transport. 
There are many local roads which collapse due to running silt under the ongoing pressure.
Nearby agricultural fields, crops and orchards are a major concern from fallout from such an
Incinerator. 



The knock on effect will be a disaster to local businesses and housing.
The local schools are close by again impacting on their futures.
Please understand people do not want this built.
 
Julie Mills
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